
Broadstone First School PTA 

 

 

 

To get involved and find out more about what we do or how you could help, please get in touch – 

bfspta18@yahoo.com or via our facebook page Broadstone First School PTA 

 If you see us around school, come up and say hello! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are also joined by a fantastic group of mums and dads who support the PTA by making posters, sending 

out letters to local businesses for raffle prizes, help at events, run stalls, bake cakes, take charge of catering at 

events and so much more! But we are always looking for more helpers – you can never have enough 

volunteers! 

 

MEET THE 2021/2022 

COMMITTEE 

 

Chairman - Holly Alderman   

Year 4 mum 

NHS Community Rehabilitation 

Assistant        

Secretary – Katja Wilson 

Year 4 and Year 1 mum 

Learning support assistant 

Treasurer – Helen Dear 

Year 3 mum 

NHS Laboratory Technician 

 

Why not come along to our next meeting  

We meet on a Tuesday at 7pm once a month 

in the school hall. Look out for the next date 

on our Facebook page and the school will also 

send out a text 

mailto:bfspta18@yahoo.com

